
            Princeton Police Department 

                               Memorandum 

 

 

To:  Princeton City Council 

Date:  06/17/2024 

Regarding:  Donation made to the Princeton Police Department  

From:  Chief Todd Frederick 

 

On 06/14/2024 the Princeton Police Department received a donation in the amount of 

$1,300.00 from the Princeton Chamber of Commerce.  The Chamber also sold stuffed Bogey 

dogs for the police department at their booth during the Rum River Festival.  They sold a total 

of ten dogs for a total of $200.00 making the total amount of the check for $1,500.00.  The 

Princeton Police Department is truly grateful for the donation and assisting with selling the 

dogs for the k9 program.   

The donation will be used to assist the department with overtime during the Rum River festival.  

The $200.00 will be placed into the k9 program to purchase miscellaneous supplies for the 

program.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chief Todd Frederick 
Princeton Police Department 


